
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

Puffins  

Good Work Jude Jarmy and Ivy Mills. Gold Stars Isabella Bajomee and Jordan Wright. 

Owls 

Good Work Beau Golden, Scarlett Southgate, Tawana Muzire, Miracle Norman 

                  and Dean Cain.  

Flamingos 

Good Work Lexi Burtenshaw-Moppett and Eleanor Anthony.  Gold Stars  Harry Haydon  

                  and Ilyas Lofts. Accelerated Reader Henry Garland and Ellison Edwards. 

Eagles 

Good Work Ella-Mai Bailie, Billy Mann and Noah Lambiase. Gold Stars Maggie Clarke,  

                   Lily Osborne and Mia Burtenshaw-Moppett. 

Toucans 

Good Work  Jessica Leach, Eve Dewey and Maddie Allison. Gold Stars Jessica Leach. 
 

 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%) 

 

Puffins 96.8%  Owls 97.5% Flamingos 98.8%  Eagles  97.8%  Toucans 99.2% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 98%  

 

 

Christmas Fayre An enormous THANK YOU to everyone for the tremendous support we 

received on Saturday at the Christmas Fayre. Special thanks go to the Friends for all the 

hard work which went into making the day so successful and to the children, families and 

staff who gave so generously of their time to help. £1400 was taken on the day. This is an 

amazing amount and a testimony to everyone’s hard work. 
 

 

 

Bedtime Stories A very big thank you to everyone who attended the Bedtime Stories 

event and provided us with such lovely feedback.  We are glad that you and your children 

enjoyed it.  Many thanks to all the staff who worked so hard to make it happen.  A special 

thank you to Mrs Holgate for arranging this event.  

 

 

 

Christmas Meal 18th December Every year we join together as a school community to 

prepare a special Christmas Lunch. On this day, everyone in school will have a hot lunch; 

there will be no packed lunches.  During the morning, your child will prepare his/her own  
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vegetables and make a party hat and a personalised place mat, ready for the meal.  
 

It is a very special morning in school and the classrooms always reverberate with the happy 

sounds of children’s laughter and Christmas Carols. Please send your child into school on the 

18th with as many potatoes and vegetables as they would like to eat. Please also send in a 

clearly named potato peeler for use during the preparations; this should be handed to the 

class teacher for safekeeping first thing in the morning. School will provide the turkey, 

crackers, desserts and drinks.  The cost is £2.20 per head as normal; there will be no 

charge for those receiving universal free school meals or free school meals. 

School lunch will be followed by class parties. Children may bring a change of clothes if they 

wish. CD’s of favourite music are welcomed; these should be clearly named and handed to the 

class teacher for safekeeping. Please note, the school is unable to accept responsibility for 

these items unless the aforementioned procedures are followed.  
 

 

Christmas Tree If anyone would like a 8ft real Christmas Tree when the school closes on 

19th December, could you please contact the office.  You will need to arrange to take away 

on that day and if you would like to make a donation that would be very kind!  
 

 
 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
Please note there will be no swimming on 13th December. 

Please return consent forms for the Christingle and Cinema trips as soon as possible. 

Monday 11th December Eagles and Toucans to the Science Museum. 

Wednesday 13th December Cinema Trip. 

Thursday 14th December Christingle. 

Friday 15th December Christmas Jumper Day. 

Friday 15th December School Play 2pm and 6.30 performance. 

Monday 18th December Whole school Christmas Lunch. 

Tuesday 19th December School Finishes  at 3.15 for the holidays. 
 

  


